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The attached letter dated July 16, 2018 requests to withdraw a license amendment request to make Dr. John 
Sanico an authorized user under 10 CFR 35.300 in license 53-05379-01. Please note that we do not have any 
record of receiving an amendment request to name Dr. Sanico to license 53-05379-01. Therefore your letter 
dated July 16, 2018 will not be processed since there is no original license amendment request associated to 
this letter. 

Roberto J. Torres, M.S. 
Senior Health Physicist 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV 
1600 East Lamar Boulevard 
Arlington, TX 76011-4511 
817-200-1189 
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Jacqueline D. Cook, Senior Health Physicist 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region IV 
1600 East Lamar Boulevard 
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Subject: Withdrawal of amendment request adding Dr. John Sanico to NRC 
License as Authorized User under lOCFR 35.300 (oral administration of sodium 
iodide-131 ). 

Kaiser Foundation hospitals, NRC License No.53-05379-01 ("NRC License") 

Kaiser Foundation hospitals, State of Hawaii Radiation Facility License H0026 
("DOH License") 

Dear Ms. Cook, 

This letter is to withdraw our amendment request of the NRC license referenced 
above to make Dr. John Sanico an AU under 10CFR300. 

Dr. Sanico is currently an AU on this license under 35.100 and 35.200. 

He will be leaving Kaiser in the near future. 

After he leaves, we will also request his removal from the license completely. 

If you have any questions, please contact our Radiation Safety Officer, Harold 
Palmer M.C.E., saddhu808@hawaii.rr.com, 808-226-1961. 

Enclosures 

Cc: to Jeff Eckerd,State of Hawaii 

Kaiser Permanente 

3288 Moanalua Road 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96819 

Phone: (808) 432-0000 

Sincerely, 

Kaiser Foundation Hospital 

Lawrence Ham 

t:..~ ~ If~.{._. 



Harold Palmer, RSO 
Kaiser Foundation Health Plan, Inc. 

3288 Moanalua Road 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96819 

Address Service Requested 

••• ~,,,~ KAISER PERMANENTE® 

Jacqueline D. Cook, Senior Health Physicist 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region IV 
1600 East Lamar Boulevard 
Arlington, Texas 76011-4511 
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